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4 OFFICER APPROVAL - TENDERS RECEIVED - STRATHCARRON YOUNG PERSONS 
UNIT (AN291-2007) 

 
It is reported for information of the Committee that in view of the timescales involved the City 
Architectural Services Officer and the Director of Social Work, after consultation with the Convener 
and Spokespersons of the other groups agreed to accept a negotiated contract with Dundee Contract 
Services for replacement heating at Strathcarron Young Persons Unit amounting to £34,850 together 
with allowance for £3,500.00 for electrical supply changeover cost from supply authority and 
£6,150.00 for professional services, making a total expenditure of £44,500.00. 
 


